
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 8/3/2021

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

 We will be opening school like we finished the 2020-21 school year with the exception of 
online offerings. We will not be offering an online option for our students for the 2021-22 
school year. While beneficial for some students we don’t have the staff available to again 
offer in person and online. As we begin the school year we will not be recommending the 
wearing of masks. Staff and students have the ability to wear a mask but we are not 
planning on making that a recommendation or a requirement. 

 Staff will officially return on August 16th. We will hold our all staff opening meeting on 
that day and the principals are busy scheduling meetings for that week for staff as well. 
The first student day is August 23rd. 

 Today we completed the final review of the elementary classroom addition with Beniton 
and Design West. The project is a fantastic addition to the elementary and we’re very 
excited for the new space. 


